
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Mr. Phillip Smith requested the following records: “In response to the most recent decision to 

remove Friday in person learning days for hybrid students, I would like to officially request the 

numbers that back this decision. … What positive feedback are you referring to? Neither my 

wife nor I, nor any other families we have spoken with voiced "positive feedback" for full day 

remote Fridays. This is because the district failed to send out a survey giving us this opportunity. 

So I will ask again to see numbers that back this decision.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Jan. 12, 2021, and responded to on Jan. 15, 2021. It took one 

District employee a total of 1 hour 45 min ($66.39) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


